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15th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have had a number of instances recently of older children attempting to collect younger siblings 

or relatives after school.  I would like to remind parents and carers that our policy is that children 

may only be collected by adults or young people aged 16 or above.   In addition, we only permit 

children from our Year 5 and 6 to walk home alone if we have written consent from parents. 

 

 I am sure that you will appreciate that these policies are designed to ensure everyone’s safety.  If 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs A Young 
Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 


